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AH Committee

From: Olowalu <olowalu@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:34 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Lihau’ula Project

Aloha kakou: 
 
I am expressing my support for the Lihau’ula Housing Project.  Maui is in dire need of housing for 
its local people.  More importantly, the project will provide an opportunity for some to live in 
Olowalu.  At this point in time, only those who are able to purchase a vacant lot for 1.5 million 
dollars can live in Olowalu.  By not approving a project such as this one, we are unintentionally 
perpetuating that status quo of maintaining residence in Olowalu for the exclusive. 
 
Admittedly the proposed prices are out of reach for many.  But the price of homes will never go 
down.  It’s now, or for many, never again. 
 
Hinano Rodrigues  
Mopua, Olowalu 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


